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To:​​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:  ​ May 27, 2025 
Re: ​ Xylem, LTD FY2026 Approval 
 

Xylem, LTD, located at 18715 IL-84, Cordova, IL 61242, has served as a trusted partner to Rock 
Island-Milan School District 41, providing high-quality mulch for all playgrounds and landscaped 
areas across District-owned properties. Their work directly supports the District’s seasonal grounds 
maintenance efforts and ensures continued compliance with safety standards for playground 
surfacing. 

This partnership has resulted in reliable service, consistent product quality, and timely 
delivery—critical factors in maintaining safe and attractive outdoor environments for scholars and 
staff. 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a contract for services with Xylem, LTD in 
an amount not to exceed $15,000 for Fiscal Year 2026. 

 

 

 

 

Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment:  Not to exceed $15,000 
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department 
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